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Carleton University
All disciplines

This exchange program is mainly for short-time exchanges of faculty members, especially of 
the Departments of Computer Science and the Department of Music. Within the exchange, 
however, there is an opportunity for students in the Department of Computer Science at the 
Humboldt Universitât to stay at Carleton University for three months. The agreement also 
allows for one student from the Humboldt Universitât, Department of Music and one from the 
Department of Computer Science to stay at Carleton for one month. In addition, two students 
from the latter department may stay at Carleton for three months. Last year, two students stu­
died Computer Science for three months at Carleton.
The applicants are screened by the departments and if possible by one Canadian faculty 
member who is a guest lecturer at the respective department in Berlin.
Students remain enrolled at their own university.
For faculty members, travel expenses are usually paid for by the home institution, whereas 
accommodation and living costs are usually assumed by the host university.

Prof. Dr. D.R.F. Taylor
Office of the Assistant Vice-President 
(International)
Carleton International 
1506 Dunton Tower 
1125 Colonel By Dreive
Ottawa, Ontario
Canada K1S 5B6
Tel.: (613) 788 2519
Fax: (613) 788 2521
e-mail: fraser_taylor@carleton.ca

Program administration:
Ulrike Brodien
Prasidialamt der
Humboldt Universitât
Référât Akademisches Auslandsamt
Unterden Linden 6
D-10099 Berlin
Tel.: (030) 2093 2473
Fax: (030) 2093 2780
e-mail:
ulrike=brodien@ verwaltung.hu-berlin.de
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